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5 DUNDEE CITY SPORTS COUNCIL - CHANGE IN ADMINISTRATION OF GRANT AID 
SCHEME (AN139-2008) 

 
It was agreed at the 2008 Dundee City Sports Council AGM that, due to a reduction in the number of 
Executive Committee meetings, an elected Finance Sub-Group would administer grant aid on behalf 
of the Executive Committee.  All decisions will be reported at the following Executive Committee 
meeting.  
 
It is requested that the Committee agree with this devolved system of grant aid administration.  
 
 
 
 


